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  SABAYAN Finals Slated Today, October 21 

  Submitted by jackie on 10.21.2017 
  
Simultaneous final rounds of the “FIGBA SABAYAN Para sa Masa 8–Stag Derby” will be held in 30 venues
nationwide today, October 21, with participants coming from 36 associations of Luzon, Visayas and Mindanao
affiliated with the International Federation of Gamefowl Breeders Associations (FIGBA). Since it started in the last
week of August, SABAYAN (for locally banded stags) drew more than 3,000 entries all over the Philippines.

“FIGBA would like to thank Excellence Poultry & Livestock Specialists and Thunderbird the Winning Formula for
their unwavering support in all our endeavors”, said FIGBA president Ricoy Palmares Jr. 

SABAYAN 2017 is brought to you by FIGBA and its member associations: BBC, BGBA, BIGBA, BZBA, CGBA,
CVBA, CVGBA, GBAB, GBAC, GBAEV, GBAP, GBONE, GFBAN, KGBA, LAGBA, MIGBA, MMGBA, NGBA,
NMGBA, NOBA, PAGBA, QCBA, RGBA, SGBA, TAGBA, UBBBA, UCBA, UGBAT, UIGBA, UMIGBA, UNIGBA,
UPBA, VIQGBA, ZGBA, ZNGBA, ZSGBA.

For further information please contact the FIGBA Secretariat at (02) 634-2807 or 0947 TYFIGBA (8934422). 
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